
Stogner, Michael 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Stogner, Michael 
Friday, August 29, 2003 3:42 PM 
Jim Bruce (E-mail); Michael Feldewert (E-mail) 

Subject: 
Davidson, Florene 
Case No. 13140 

August 29, 2003 

Messrs. Bruce and Feldewert, 

Mr. Feldewert's request by letter dated August 29, 2003 to continue this case from Sept. 4-th to Oct. 9-th is hereby 
denied at this time. Please meet with me in my office at 1:30 p.m. on Wednesday September 3, 2003. At that time please 
be prepared to provide me with a summery of contacts and correspondence between the parties and/or the Division's 
Artesia and Santa Fe offices which lead up to this case being called in this manner. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Michael E. Stogner 

NMOCD 

l 



HOLLAND & HART LLP 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

DENVER • ASPEN 
BOULDER • COLORADO SPRINGS 
DENVER TECH CENTER 
BILLINGS • BOISE 

CHEYENNE•JACKSON HOLE 

SALT LAKE CITY • SANTA FE 

WASHINGTON, D C. 

P.O. BOX 2208 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504-2208 

110 NORTH GUADALUPE, SUITE 1 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-6525 

mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 
44524-0005 

TELEPHONE (505) 988-4421 

FACSIMILE (505) 983-6043 

Michael H. Feldewert 
Recognized Specialist in the Area of 
Natural Resources - oil and gas law -
New Mexico Board of Legal Specialization 

August 29, 2003 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Lori Wrotenbery, Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals & 

Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

Re: CASE NO. 13140 
Application of Gruy Petroleum Management Co. for a Hearing to Require 
Mewbourne Oil Company to Appear and Show Cause why its Fren "8" Federal 
Well Nos. 2 and 3 should not be shut in and otherwise produced in compliance 
with Division allowable limitations for the Shugart Strawn Pool, Eddy County 
New Mexico. 

Dear Ms. Wrotenbery: 

Gruy Petroleum Management Company requests that the Examiner Hearing in the above-
referenced matter, currently scheduled for September 4, 2003, be continued to the October 9 t h 

Examiner docket. 

Your attention to this request is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Michael H. Feldewert 

MHF/jlp 

cc: Zeno Farris 
James G. Bruce, attorney for Mewbourne. 
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